We, the residents of Cline Avenue South, Dow Avenue and Paul Street, who live within 150
meters of the proposed development at 1107 Main Street West, support application UHOPA-20-
012.

As a neighbourhood struggling to attract and maintain families due to a shortage of appropriate
housing options, this development will provide much needed housing options and help preserve
the neighbourhood character. As residents that will be most greatly impacted by the

development, we feel this will enhance the quality of living in our area.
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